Morley, Aaron (Env. Health)

From:

Morley, Aaron (Env. Health)

Sent:

19 January 2005 11:37

To:

'eric.cross@gpsuk.com'

Subject: RE: Emissions Monitoring

Dear Mr Cross

These dates are acceptable.

I will attend to carry out my normal inspection.

Best regards

Aaron Morley

Environmental Protection Officer Environmental Health Department Huntingdonshire District Council

Tel 01480 388360

-----Original Message-----

From: eric.cross@gpsuk.com [mailto:eric.cross@gpsuk.com]

Sent: 19 January 2005 10:41 To: Morley, Aaron (Env. Health) **Subject:** Emissions Monitoring

Dear Mr Morley,

I have requested the earliest possible monitoring dates from RPS who propose March 15th and September 20th.

Despite several attemps, I have not been able to get RPS to bring this date forward, though they are offering to

issue the report two weeks later, an improvement of about two weeks.

Is this acceptable? I can obviously try to find an alternative company for monitoring, but would prefer to stck with

RPS if we can.

Please let me have your observations

Best regards,

Eric Cross Engineering Manager **GPS PE Products** Tel. +44(0) 1480 442632 Fax +44(0) 1480 442671

This email is confidential and may be privileged or otherwise protected by law. Only the

Morley, Aaron (Env. Health)

From:

eric.cross@gpsuk.com

Sent:

12 January 2005 17:20

To:

Morley, Aaron (Env. Health)

Cc:

john.everard@gpsuk.com

Subject: Emisions monitoring

Dear Mr Morley,

Further to your letter of 23 Dec 04, (your Ref DOS/AJM/Q11Q2GSTPE/1), I confirm that we have taken the following steps to resolve this issue:

- 1. We have communicated the emissions data to the manufacurers and arranged a service visit.
- 2. Following service recommendations, we have overhauled the gas booster pump and replaced the sand.
- 3. The installation is now performing well and we are confident of improved emission performance.
- 4. I have issued an order for RPS to retest emissions as soon as possible.

I will contact you again once RPS have offered a test date.

Please let me know if you require any further information.

Best regards,

Eric Cross
Engineering Manager
GPS PE Products
Tel. +44(0) 1480 442632
Fax +44(0) 1480 442671

This email is confidential and may be privileged or otherwise protected by law. Only the intended recipient is authorised to access this message. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your system; you should not copy this message or disclose its contents to anyone. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author. Neither Glynwed Pipe Systems nor any other subsidiary of the Aliaxis Group accept any legal responsibility for the contents of this message. No warranties or assurances are made in relation to the safety and content of this e-mail or any attachments and no liability is accepted for any consequences arising from it